
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Courthouse Quilters 
President’s Bulletin    March 2019 

Courthouse Quilters publishes a bi-monthly newsletter in 
February, April, June, August, October, and December.  The 
President’s bulletin provides updates for the months in between. 

WHERE AND WHEN TO SEND YOUR NEWS 
Please send anything that you want in the April newsletter to Albert 
Accettola at aarj@pipeline.com by March 17.  Please send anything that 
you want in the May President’s Bulletin to Ellen Heath at 
ellheath@gmail.com by April 21. 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS AND WORKSHOPS 
March 10 – Jo Ann Lepore 
  Workshop – “Shimmering Triangles” 10 am – 4 pm 
  Evening Program – “Passion, Excitement and Noise…My Story” 
 

April 14  
   Workshop – Charity Sew 
   Evening Program – Courthouse Quilters 31st Anniversary Celebration  
              and Annual Guild Challenge – “Black and White” 
 

For more information about programs, visit our website at 
http://www.courthousequilters.org/workshops---evening-events.html 
 


